
Ladies Night Out
Our monthly Ladies Night Out will be flower picking 

at Lovely Hollow Farm. Join us on August 20 at 6pm 

for fellowship and flowers! Please RSVP with Lisa 

Miller, care@meridianumc.com.

All Church
Picnic!

Save the date for our fall kick-off picnic 

on September 7th at 12:30 p.m.,

across the street in Centennial Park.

Bounce house for the kids.

Main course provided; bring a side 

dish or dessert to share, and chairs or 

blankets to make yourself comfortable.



Save the Date!
Oct 17 - 19,

Pilgrims Cove, McCall

contact Lisa Miller
For more info

Women’s Retreat

Come Sing With the Choir!

Choir rehearsals resume on 

Thursday, August 28! Join us on 

Thursdays at 6:30 p.m. for music, 

worship, and fellowship.

For details, contact Debbie Jones 

at worshiparts@meridianumc.com.



Donations

Wanted!

The Mirror Image closet reopens 
soon! This ministry provides hygiene 
supplies to local students in need, and 
as it runs all school year long, it’s 
always in need of more donations. 
While you’re out shopping, please 
consider picking up individual size 
soaps, shampoos, toothpaste, etc. You 
can drop donations off with Lisa 
Miller or at the church office. 

Come join our M&M’s on August 

17 at 5 p.m. for a potluck dinner 

in the FLC! This group meets on 

the third Sunday of the month, 

and all are welcome. For more 

information, contact Cheryl 

Mulvihill at 208-995-7177.

erry

ethodists



New Members Class!
August 24, 12:30 p.m. in the FLC,

pizza lunch provided!

RSVP with Lisa Miller at

care@meridianumc.com

How about feeding some 

hungry teens? This year our 

two youth groups will both be 

on Sunday with a meal time in 

between, and we need your 

help! If you’d like to cook just 

one or two meals this next 

school year please let Nicole 

Walker know by email at, 

family@meridianumc.com.

Love to  
 Cook?



Give Online!
www.meridianumc.com/give

Or mail your gift to: 

Church of the Warm Heart

235 E. Pine Ave.

Meridian, ID 83642   

August 19, 2 p.m.
Tuesday Afternoon

Bible Study

This Week:

Matthew 15
Join us as we continue our study

of the gospel of Matthew

Come a little early for cookies,

coffee, and conversation. 
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